Cub Manufacturing News 2/26/16

Hello again from Cub Manufacturing! We want to ensure we are on the right
track and ask if you would participate in a short marketing survey? Please follow this
link to complete our survey. We thank you in advance for your feedback!

Cub Manufacturing has been busy withprojects, as well as, working with Mr.
Ryan Lamb’s Intro to Manufacturing class students to help them design and cut out
signs.

Cub Manufacturing has finished producing the coat racks for the Madison Jr.
High School and will deliver them this week or next, depending on logistics. The keys
for the Tree of Knowledge we are still waiting on approval.

The Super ATV gas rack is nearly completed. Super ATV gave Cub
Manufacturing this project to see if it would challenge us. Some of the challenges we
experienced were how to start the framework of the project, what material was
necessary, and getting every single dimension right knowing that if one is off by the
slightest of measurement it can throw the whole project off. We have put a lot of hard
work and effort to make this project be a success.

We have begun a new design for a small stake in the ground sign for
McDonald's. It will be able to slide any sign into the spacing provided. The sign will be
placed outside showing what new deals or prices they have. It should be a simple
project and won'’t take much time or material.

The Madison Consolidated High School has asked Cub Manufacturing to
improve upon there foldable chair rack. We are reinforcing the joints and welding a
bottom to it to make sure the chairs do not fall through.

We appreciate you taking time to complete our survey. Everyone at Cub
Manufacturing hopes you had a fantastic week and wish you a wonderful weekend.
See you all next week!


https://goo.gl/F4YqVp
https://goo.gl/F4YqVp

These are some of the signs that Mr. Ryan Lamb Introduction to Manufacturing
created.
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The four finished coat racks the Madison Jr. High School.



The Super ATV gas rack is near completion, just a couple more weeks and it will
be finished.

The chair racks we have been asked to improve upon.




